
Dear Ms Moretti, 

My husband and I are the owners of the apartment in the Oceanvale apartment complex. We 
live in this apartment. 

We received a Planning Proposal for new development at 10-12 Boondah Road Warriewood. 
This proposal invited us to make a submission by 12 August 2022. We passed the deadline, 
however, we believe that you should know how we feel about the proposal.

The letter, among other things, states the following:

... 4 dwellings are proposed in a manor home or two storey residential flat building typology for 
affordable housing for 10 years.

We fundamentally disagree with affordable housing in our street.

Regards

Alena Henkel

Sent: 22/08/2022 5:00:25 PM
Subject: Planning Proposal No: PEX2022/0001


